
From: Virgil kimmerling [mailto:vkimmerling@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2016 4:18 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: ''TSP TESTIMONY" 

  

I cant believe that portland is trying to make a walking path into a bicycle path.  I walk this area 
every day for exercise and I can see the potential danger in this area.  Please leave this area 
along... 

12020 n jantzen bch av.  Portland oregon  97217 


